
 

------------- ------  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Fair Booth. Last chance to sign up to work at our booth at 
the county fair. The fair opens tomorrow, August 16! Empty 
slots mean an empty booth! Our fair passes will be on the 
front porch of the Nadane's house at 1301 Harwood Court 
in Midland. Please make sure you return the passes when 
you are done! You will be blessed meeting people in our 
community, sharing the gospel through literature, and 
promoting 3ABN TV and Strong Tower Radio 90.7 FM. 
Don't miss out!. 

District Six Retreat at Camp Au Sable will be held this com-
ing weekend, Thursday, August 20 to Sunday, August 23. 
Pastor Mark Howard is the tentative keynote speaker. 
Make plans now to join your church family, as well as our 
sister churches for this annual outing. 

Fellowship Meal Cancelled. We will not have a fellowship 
meal next Sabbath due to the District Six Retreat. 

Church Roof. The church roof is now completed. We still 
need $2,827 for the final payment. Thank you for your 
support of this large project. All donations help.  

Community Services Center. The amount needed for seal-
ing the parking lot, restriping, replacing the broken cement 
bumpers, and cleaning out the parking lot drain is $3,175.  
The work will be started when the total funds are raised.  
Thank for helping with this project to keep our Center look-
ing nice. 

Deaconess Meeting. There will be a brief meeting August 
29 immediately after church.  

STR Weight Loss Challenge: Pastor Cory and Christal will 
be participating in a “weight loss challenge” to raise money 
for Strong Tower Radio's Lansing Project. STR is attempting 
to raise $300,000 to purchase two frequencies (AM/FM) in 
Lansing. To aid with this fundraiser, George Corliss and 
team have decided to get healthier in the name of the sta-
tion. Each participant is seeking sponsors that will pledge 
so much per pound lost or make a straight donation. If 
you'd like to sponsor Pastor Cory and Christal, please visit 
Pastor Cory's Facebook site and indicate your support 
(search "Pastor Cory J Herthel" on Facebook). If you're una-
ble to visit Facebook, an email, call, or text will work too!  

 

 

------------- ------ ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONTINUED) 
Corn Roast. Our annual corn roast at the Fowlers (4245 
Lyle Rd., Coleman) is re-scheduled to Sunday, August 30.  
We will eat around 4:00 PM, but everyone is welcome to 
come anytime in the afternoon to enjoy the fellowship and 
the pond. Leuenberger corn and toppings, plus lemonade 
will be provided. Bring lawn chairs and a dish to pass. 

Library Inventory: The first phase of our church library in-
ventory has begun. If you have library books at home that 
you are not reading please return them so we can get an 
accurate account of our holdings. Many of our missing 
books are not signed out. Please help us get these books 
back on the shelves. Currently onnly books are being in-
ventoried. Media will be done later. Thank you for your help 
from your library staff.  

Online Computer Class. This week’s installment is a con-
tinued exploration of Windows 10 focusing on the start 
menu. Go to http://CarolsComputerClass.wordpress.com. 
Email any questions to Carol at Carol.Lanfear@zoho.com. 

 
 

 


